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Publication Manual of the American Psychological
AssociationThe World Needs More Purple PeopleConcise
Guide to APA StyleMLA Style Manual and Guide to
Scholarly PublishingA New Companion to MaloryGreen to
GoldHow to Write a LotFirst You Write a SentenceHow to
Write a Good Scientific PaperThe Literature ReviewThe
Compleat AcademicTheory and Practice of Counseling and
PsychotherapyPsychology 2eAPA Style Guide to
Electronic ReferencesPsychological Perspectives on
Human SexualityThe Journals of Sylvia PlathThe
Wonderful Wizard of OzThe Concise APA HandbookAPA
Style SimplifiedMastering APA StyleMLA Style Manual
and Guide to Scholarly PublishingA Manual for Writers
of DissertationsWriting Your Journal Article in Twelve
WeeksWhat Kind of Information Society? Governance,
Virtuality, Surveillance, Sustainability, ResilienceA
Textbook of Human PsychologyMLA Handbook for Writers
of Research PapersThe Chicago Manual of StyleThe
Science of Subjective Well-BeingReligions, Culture and
HealthcareEloquent JavaScriptConsequences of Growing
Up PoorBehaveSelf-Assessment In Managing For
ResultsTheories of Development: Concepts and
ApplicationsUnderstanding American JewryEmpowering
21st Century Learners Through Holistic and
Enterprising LearningDesigning Multimedia Environments
for ChildrenReporting Research in PsychologyEmployment
CommunicationThe Ride of a Lifetime
Provides guidelines and examples for handling
research, outlining, spelling, punctuation,
formatting, and documentation.Provides information on
stylistic aspects of research papers, theses, and
dissertations, including sections on writing
fundamentals, MLA documentation style, and copyright
law.This book is a reprint of the APA manual
originally published in 1957. This APA style manual
for writers, editors, students, educators, and
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professionals across all fields provides clear
guidance on grammar, the mechanics of writing, and APA
style. It includes examples, new guidelines and
advice, and more.This Second Edition of Diana Ridley’s
bestselling guide to the literature review outlines
practical strategies for reading and note taking, and
guides the reader on how to conduct a systematic
search of the available literature, and uses cases and
examples throughout to demonstrate best practice in
writing and presenting the review. New to this edition
are examples drawn from a wide range of disciplines, a
new chapter on conducting a systematic review,
increased coverage of issues of evaluating quality and
conducting reviews using online sources and online
literature and enhanced guidance in dealing with
copyright and permissions issues."An educational guide
based on the Publication manual of the American
Psychological Association"--Cover.Many scientists and
engineers consider themselves poor writers or find the
writing process difficult. The good news is that you
do not have to be a talented writer to produce a good
scientific paper, but you do have to be a careful
writer. In particular, writing for a peer-reviewed
scientific or engineering journal requires learning
and executing a specific formula for presenting
scientific work. This book is all about teaching the
style and conventions of writing for a peer-reviewed
scientific journal. From structure to style, titles to
tables, abstracts to author lists, this book gives
practical advice about the process of writing a paper
and getting it published.This softcover text centers
on the communication skills necessary for conducting a
successful job search or making a change in jobs. The
ability to conduct research online, present a
professional image, and communicate well with
potential employers is critical to any job search. The
workshops provided give instruction on how to create
effective resumes and cover letters, search for job
information, prepare for a successful interview,
understand job expectations, and make a job change.
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Multimedia components enhance the impact of the
workshops so users can complete a variety of exercises
on the computer, watch video footage of people
effectively communicating on the job, and use the
Internet to conduct further research.From the
Publishers Weekly review: "Two experts from Yale
tackle the business wake-up-call du jour-environmental
responsibility-from every angle in this thorough,
earnest guidebook: pragmatically, passionately,
financially and historically. Though "no company the
authors know of is on a truly long-term sustainable
course," Esty and Winston label the forward-thinking,
green-friendly (or at least green-acquainted)
companies WaveMakers and set out to assess honestly
their path toward environmental responsibility, and
its impact on a company's bottom line, customers,
suppliers and reputation. Following the evolution of
business attitudes toward environmental concerns, Esty
and Winston offer a series of fascinating plays by
corporations such as Wal-Mart, GE and Chiquita
(Banana), the bad guys who made good, and the good
guys-watchdogs and industry associations, mostlyworking behind the scenes. A vast number of topics
huddle beneath the umbrella of threats to the earth,
and many get a thorough analysis here: from global
warming to electronic waste "take-back" legislation to
subsidizing sustainable seafood. For the responsible
business leader, this volume provides plenty of
(organic) food for thought. "Travel to the land of Oz
with Dorothy and find out what inspired the
forthcoming film blockbuster Oz: The Great and
PowerfulProvides information on stylistic aspects of
research papers, theses, and dissertations, including
sections on writing fundamentals, MLA documentation
style, and copyright lawA comprehensive and thoroughly
up-to-date examination of the most important topics in
human sexuality. Psychological Perspectives on Human
Sexuality offers a comprehensive and much-needed
empirical examination of human sexuality. It is the
first book in the field to speak to the needs of both
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the social scientist and the mental health
professional. This important work also provides a
complete scientific survey of the latest research
along with guidance for its application to clinical
practice. Researchers, clinicians, and students alike
will value this collection of critical reviews
covering a broad range of contemporary scientific
inquiry into human sexuality. The book encapsulates
the state of the art in research in such new subjects
as genital surgery on children and Internet sex, as
well as the most current approaches to such
traditional topics as sexual orientation and
gender/transgender issues. You?ll also find in-depth
coverage of such topics as: Male and Female Sexuality
Sexual Fantasy and Erotica/Pornography Disabled Sexual
Partners Older Adult Sexuality HIV/AIDS and Sexuality
Paraphilias The Aftermath of Child Sexual Abuse Rape
and Sexual Aggression Therapists? Sexual MisconductOne
in five American children now live in families with
incomes below the povertyline, and their prospects are
not bright. Low income is statistically linked with a
variety of poor outcomes for children, from low birth
weight and poor nutrition in infancy to increased
chances of academic failure, emotional distress, and
unwed childbirth in adolescence. To address these
problems it is not enough to know that money makes a
difference; we need to understand how. Consequences of
Growing Up Poor is an extensive and illuminating
examination of the paths through which economic
deprivation damages children at all stages of their
development. In Consequences of Growing Up Poor,
developmental psychologists, economists, and
sociologists revisit a large body of studies to answer
specific questions about how low income puts children
at risk intellectually, emotionally, and physically.
Many of their investigations demonstrate that although
income clearly creates disadvantages, it does so
selectively and in a wide variety of ways. Low-income
preschoolers exhibit poorer cognitive and verbal
skills because they are generally exposed to fewer
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toys, books, and other stimulating experiences in the
home. Poor parents also tend to rely on home-based
child care, where the quality and amount of attention
children receive is inferior to that of professional
facilities. In later years, conflict between
economically stressed parents increases anxiety and
weakens self-esteem in their teenaged children.
Although they share economic hardships, the home lives
of poor children are not homogenous. Consequences of
Growing Up Poor investigates whether such family
conditions as the marital status, education, and
involvement of parents mitigate the ill effects of
poverty. Consequences of Growing Up Poor also looks at
the importance of timing: Does being poor have a
different impact on preschoolers, children, and
adolescents? When are children most vulnerable to
poverty? Some contributors find that poverty in the
prenatal or early childhood years appears to be
particularly detrimental to cognitive development and
physical health. Others offer evidence that lower
income has a stronger negative effect during
adolescence than in childhood or adulthood. Based on
their findings, the editors and contributors to
Consequences of Growing Up Poor recommend more sharply
focused child welfare policies targeted to specific
eras and conditions of poor children's lives. They
also weigh the relative need for income supplements,
child care subsidies, and home interventions.
Consequences of Growing Up Poor describes the extent
and causes of hardships for poor children, defines the
interaction between income and family, and offers
solutions to improve young lives. JEANNE BROOKS-GUNN
is Virginia and Leonard Marx Professor of Child
Development at Teachers College, Columbia University.
She is also director of the Center for Young Children
and Families, and co-directs the Adolescent Study
Program at Teachers College.Why do we do the things we
do? Over a decade in the making, this game-changing
book is Robert Sapolsky's genre-shattering attempt to
answer that question as fully as perhaps only he
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could, looking at it from every angle. Sapolsky's
storytelling concept is delightful but it also has a
powerful intrinsic logic: he starts by looking at the
factors that bear on a person's reaction in the
precise moment a behavior occurs, and then hops back
in time from there, in stages, ultimately ending up at
the deep history of our species and its genetic
inheritance. And so the first category of explanation
is the neurobiological one. What goes on in a person's
brain a second before the behavior happens? Then he
pulls out to a slightly larger field of vision, a
little earlier in time: What sight, sound, or smell
triggers the nervous system to produce that behavior?
And then, what hormones act hours to days earlier to
change how responsive that individual is to the
stimuli which trigger the nervous system? By now, he
has increased our field of vision so that we are
thinking about neurobiology and the sensory world of
our environment and endocrinology in trying to explain
what happened. Sapolsky keeps going--next to what
features of the environment affected that person's
brain, and then back to the childhood of the
individual, and then to their genetic makeup. Finally,
he expands the view to encompass factors larger than
that one individual. How culture has shaped that
individual's group, what ecological factors helped
shape that culture, and on and on, back to
evolutionary factors thousands and even millions of
years old. The result is one of the most dazzling
tours de horizon of the science of human behavior ever
attempted, a majestic synthesis that harvests cuttingedge research across a range of disciplines to provide
a subtle and nuanced perspective on why we ultimately
do the things we dofor good and for ill. Sapolsky
builds on this understanding to wrestle with some of
our deepest and thorniest questions relating to
tribalism and xenophobia, hierarchy and competition,
morality and free will, and war and peace. Wise,
humane, often very funny, Behave is a towering
achievement, powerfully humanizing, and downright
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heroic in its own right.A wonderful new book is coming
from Random House Children's Books.Expanded and
updated from the Electronic Resources section, The APA
style guide to electronic resources outlines for
students and writers the key elements with numerous
examples. Dissertations and theses; bibliographies;
curriculum and course material; reference materials,
including Wiki; gray literature, such as conference
hearings, presentation slides, and policy briefs;
general interest media and alternative presses such as
audio podcasts; and online communities, such as Weblog
posts and video Weblog posts.“Do you want to write
clearer, livelier prose? This witty primer will help.”
—The New York Times Book Review An exploration of how
the most ordinary words can be turned into verbal
constellations of extraordinary grace through the art
of building sentences The sentence is the common
ground where every writer walks. A good sentence can
be written (and read) by anyone if we simply give it
the gift of our time, and it is as close as most of us
will get to making something truly beautiful. Using
minimal technical terms and sources ranging from the
Bible and Shakespeare to George Orwell and Maggie
Nelson, as well as scientific studies of what can best
fire the reader's mind, author Joe Moran shows how we
can all write in a way that is clear, compelling and
alive. Whether dealing with finding the ideal word,
building a sentence, or constructing a paragraph,
First You Write a Sentence informs by light example:
much richer than a style guide, it can be read not
only for instruction but for pleasure and delight. And
along the way, it shows how good writing can help us
notice the world, make ourselves known to others, and
live more meaningful lives. It's an elegant gem in
praise of the English sentence.#1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • A memoir of leadership and success: The
executive chairman of Disney, Time’s 2019
businessperson of the year, shares the ideas and
values he embraced during his fifteen years as CEO
while reinventing one of the world’s most beloved
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companies and inspiring the people who bring the magic
to life. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
NPR Robert Iger became CEO of The Walt Disney Company
in 2005, during a difficult time. Competition was more
intense than ever and technology was changing faster
than at any time in the company’s history. His vision
came down to three clear ideas: Recommit to the
concept that quality matters, embrace technology
instead of fighting it, and think bigger—think
global—and turn Disney into a stronger brand in
international markets. Today, Disney is the largest,
most admired media company in the world, counting
Pixar, Marvel, Lucasfilm, and 21st Century Fox among
its properties. Its value is nearly five times what it
was when Iger took over, and he is recognized as one
of the most innovative and successful CEOs of our era.
In The Ride of a Lifetime, Robert Iger shares the
lessons he learned while running Disney and leading
its 220,000-plus employees, and he explores the
principles that are necessary for true leadership,
including: • Optimism. Even in the face of difficulty,
an optimistic leader will find the path toward the
best possible outcome and focus on that, rather than
give in to pessimism and blaming. • Courage. Leaders
have to be willing to take risks and place big bets.
Fear of failure destroys creativity. • Decisiveness.
All decisions, no matter how difficult, can be made on
a timely basis. Indecisiveness is both wasteful and
destructive to morale. • Fairness. Treat people
decently, with empathy, and be accessible to them.
This book is about the relentless curiosity that has
driven Iger for forty-five years, since the day he
started as the lowliest studio grunt at ABC. It’s also
about thoughtfulness and respect, and a decency-overdollars approach that has become the bedrock of every
project and partnership Iger pursues, from a deep
friendship with Steve Jobs in his final years to an
abiding love of the Star Wars mythology. “The ideas in
this book strike me as universal” Iger writes. “Not
just to the aspiring CEOs of the world, but to anyone
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wanting to feel less fearful, more confidently
themselves, as they navigate their professional and
even personal lives.”A new career in academia can be a
challenge. While academia's formal rules are published
in faculty handbooks, its implicit rules are often
difficult to discern. Like its first edition, this
expanded volume contains practical advice to help new
academics set the best course for a lasting and
vibrant career. problems beginning social scientists
will face. Leading academics share the lessons they
have learned through their own hard experience.
Individual chapters present the ins and outs of the
hiring process; the advantages of a post-doctoral
fellowship; expert strategies for managing a teaching
load; insider and applicant advice for winning a
research grant; detailed instructions for writing and
publishing a journal article; and an explanation of
intellectual property issues. The text also addresses
the latter stages of a career. It offers suggestions
for keeping one's career dynamic. Chapters that
provide specific information for minorities, women and
clinical psychologists are also included, and the
volume even presents options for working outside of
academia.The result of extensive scholarship and
consultation with leading scholars, this text
introduces students to twenty-four theorists and
compares and contrasts their theories on how we
develop as individuals. Emphasizing the theories that
build upon the developmental tradition established by
Rousseau, this text also covers theories in the
environmental/learning tradition.A comprehensive
survey of one of the most important texts of the
Middle Ages.Offers a guide on how to teach the rules
of the APA style manual to students, including a
series of multiple-choice tests, answer keys, and
advice on how to integrate the topic into the
curriculum.This is a compact but comprehensive guide
to writing clearly and effectively in APA style.
Demonstrates how to write objective scientific
research papers using interesting prose Incorporates
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guidelines from the 6th edition of the APA publication
manual Explores how to develop ideas, connect them to
what others have written, and express them clearly
Discusses the differences between written, oral, and
poster presentations and offers instructions for
applying APA style to eachHealth professionals provide
care to patients of differing religions and cultures,
and knowledge of their cultural and religious
background, way of life and beliefs and practices is
vital to delivering sensitive and responsive care.
This revised and updated guide provides practical and
comprehensive information on each of the major faiths,
providing an accessible reference for appropriate day
to day care of patients in multicultural societies.
Healthcare professionals, including doctors, nurses,
midwives, healthcare assistants, physiotherapists,
psychologists, hospital chaplains and administrative
staff will find it an indispensable ready
reference.Most students struggle with learning how to
find references, use them effectively, and cite them
appropriately in a required format. One of the most
common formats is that of APA. The authors all teach
at the same university, where their current offtheshelf reference book, while helpful, is filled with a
lot of extra information that they do not use and
contains missing or incorrect information. The cost of
this book also continues to rise. In a search for
something else to meet their needs, they discovered
that there are no concise guides that deal with APA
only that are cost effective or user-friendly for
students who are not familiar with using references
and formatting an essay in the APA format. In order to
offer student writers a source of information that is
concise and cost-effective, the authors have written
this handbook to provide students with important
information in clear, concise, user-friendly language,
as well as to offer practical examples that will help
them grasp the concept of secondary research writing.
Much of the published materials present the nitpicky
details of APA in very technical terms that are not
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easy to understand. This handbook presents the same
information in simplified terms with images and stepby-step instructions in ways that will make sense to
both undergraduate and graduate student writers.
Additionally, student writers often struggle with
understanding the concept of plagiarism, as well as
how to find sources, evaluate the appropriateness of
sources, and use sources in effective ways (e.g., how
to integrate quotes, when to paraphrase, among
others). This book provides this information in a
concise and easy-to-understand format.All students and
professors need to write, and many struggle to finish
their stalled dissertations, journal articles, book
chapters, or grant proposals. Writing is hard work and
can be difficult to wedge into a frenetic academic
schedule. In this practical, light-hearted, and
encouraging book, Paul Silvia explains that writing
productively does not require innate skills or special
traits but specific tactics and actions. Drawing
examples from his own field of psychology, he shows
readers how to overcome motivational roadblocks and
become prolific without sacrificing evenings,
weekends, and vacations. After describing strategies
for writing productively, the author gives detailed
advice from the trenches on how to write, submit,
revise, and resubmit articles, how to improve writing
quality, and how to write and publish academic
work.The present book contains the proceedings of two
conferences held at the World Computer Congress 2010
in Brisbane, Australia (September 20–23) organised by
the International Federation for Information
Processing (IFIP). In the first part, the reader can
find the proceedings of the 9th Human Choice and
Computers International C- ference (HCC9) organised by
the IFIP Technical Committee TC9 on the Relationship
Between ICT and Society. The HCC9 part is subdivided
into four tracks: Ethics and ICT Governance, Virtual
Technologies and Social Shaping, Surveillance and
Privacy, and ICT and Sustainable Development. The
second part consists of papers given at the Critical
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Information Infrastructure Protection Conference (CIP)
organized by the IFIP Technical Committee TC11 on
Security and Privacy Protection in Information
Processing Systems. The two parts of the book are
introduced by the respective Conference Chairs.
Chapter 1 introduces HCC9, providing a short summary
of the HCC conference series, which started in 1974,
and explaining the overview of HCC9, detailing the
rationale behind each of the tracks in this
conference. The details related to the papers of each
track are discussed by the Track Chairs in the
respective introductions to the specific tracks of
HCC9 (Chaps. 2, 10, 16 and 22). Finally, Chap. 22
introduces the CIP part.The first systematic
assessment of present-day American Jewry, Sklare's
book brings together the foremost Jewish scholars to
examine such topics as Jewish demography, identity,
religion and religious life, education, family,
community structure, and in-tergroup relations. With
candor and accuracy, each essay breaks new ground in
the field of Jewish studies and makes an important
contribution to American social science. Contents and
Contributors: Calvin Goldscheider, "Demography of
Jewish Americans"; Harold S. Him-melfarb, "Research on
American Jewish Identity and Identification"; Charles
S. Liebman, "The Religious Life of American Jewry";
David A. Resnick, "Toward an Agenda for Research in
Jewish Education"; Sheila B. Kamerman, "Jews and Other
People: An Agenda for Research on Families and Family
Policies"; Chaim I. Wax-man, "The Family and the
American Jewish Community on the Threshold of the
1980s"; Daniel J. Elazar, "The Jewish Community as a
Polity"; Earl Raab, "Jews among Others"; Ira Silverman, "Research Needs of National Jewish
Organizations"; Bruce A. Phillips, "Research Needs of
Local Jewish Communities"; Marshall Sklare, "On the
Preparation of a Sociology of American Jewry"; Drora
Kass and Seymour Martin Lipset, "Jewish Immigration to
the United States from 1967 to the Present."Sylvia
Plath began keeping a diary as a young child. By the
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time she was at Smith College, when this book begins,
she had settled into a nearly daily routine with her
journal, which was also a sourcebook for her writing.
Plath once called her journal her “Sargasso,” her
repository of imagination, “a litany of dreams,
directives, and imperatives,” and in fact these pages
contain the germs of most of her work. Plath’s
ambitions as a writer were urgent and ultimately allconsuming, requiring of her a heat, a fantastic chaos,
even a violence that burned straight through her. The
intensity of this struggle is rendered in her journal
with an unsparing clarity, revealing both the frequent
desperation of her situation and the bravery with
which she faced down her demons. Written in
electrifying prose, The Journals of Sylvia Plath
provide unique insight, and are essential reading for
all those who have been moved and fascinated by
Plath’s life and work.`A comprehensive, well-written
and beautifully organized book on publishing articles
in the humanities and social sciences that will help
its readers write forward with a first-rate guide as
good company.' - Joan Bolker, author of Writing Your
Dissertation in Fifteen Minutes a Day `Humorous,
direct, authentic a seamless weave of experience,
anecdote, and research.' - Kathleen McHugh, professor
and director of the UCLA Center for the Study of Women
Wendy Laura Belcher's Writing Your Journal Article in
Twelve Weeks: A Guide to Academic Publishing Success
is a revolutionary approach to enabling academic
authors to overcome their anxieties and produce the
publications that are essential to succeeding in their
fields. Each week, readers learn a particular feature
of strong articles and work on revising theirs
accordingly. At the end of twelve weeks, they send
their article to a journal. This invaluable resource
is the only guide that focuses specifically on
publishing humanities and social science journal
articles.This book consists of a collection of
selected papers presented at the TARC International
Conference 2016 held from 17 to 18 October, 2016. It
Page 13/15

Download File PDF Sample Apa Cited Paper
offers a tool for empowering schools and teachers as a
way forward for transforming education.This
authoritative volume reviews the breadth of current
scientific knowledge on subjective well-being (SWB):
its definition, causes and consequences, measurement,
and practical applications that may help people become
happier. Leading experts explore the connections
between SWB and a range of intrapersonal and
interpersonal phenomena, including personality,
health, relationship satisfaction, wealth, cognitive
processes, emotion regulation, religion, family life,
school and work experiences, and culture.
Interventions and practices that enhance SWB are
examined, with attention to both their benefits and
limitations. The concluding chapter from Ed Diener
dispels common myths in the field and presents a
thoughtful agenda for future research.Demonstrating
how to create vibrant multimedia environments to
enhance a child's educational and play experience, a
multimedia guide includes a history of children's
software and profiles of the latest technologies.
Original. (Intermediate).Searchable electronic version
of print product with fully hyperlinked crossreferences.Diving deep into the JavaScript language to
show you how to write beautiful, effective code, this
book uses extensive examples and immerses you in code
from the start, while exercises and full-chapter
projects give you hands-on experience with writing
your own programs. --There are so many good textbooks
in the field of this sense the book is more comparable
to modern human psychology that anyone producing a new
one textbooks of 'harder' sciences such as physics and
must have a good excuse, ready to explain his
physiology. Theories are considered important, but
temerity. Our reason for bringing together the various
only theories that are scientific in the sense that
they authors who have contributed the chapters of this
continuously interact with empirically derived facts.
book is a very simple one. Most textbooks are written
Theories which seldom make contact with facts (e. g.
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just for future professional psychologists, i. e. for
Jung's theory of archetypes) are generally ignored.
students who are going to adopt psychology as their
There is one other point about which we would like to
be explicit. Textbooks often state different theories
life's work, and whose main area of concentration is
psychology. These students are, of course, a very im
regarding a particular phenomenon, or set of phenom
portant group, yet psychology is becoming more and
ena, without giving any opinion as to which of these
more important to professionals in other fields as
well theories might be judged superior to the
others.Designed specifically for undergraduate
writing, this easy-to-use pocket guide provides
complete guidance for new writers on effective, clear,
and inclusive scholarly communication and the
essentials of formatting papers and other course
assignments.
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